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Interim Executive Director
Department of Livestock

by email and intraoffice mail
Dear Dr. Za uski:

At least 5 of the 8 members of the Economic Affairs Interim Committee (EAIC) have notified me that
they object to MAR Notice 32-15-268, relating to the Department of Livestock's (Department) proposed
rule for licensee assessments. The EAIC directed that aletter be sent to notify the Department that it will
consider the notice for its next meeting on February 4, 2016.

Under 2-4-305(9), MCA, the objection requires the Department to delay the adoption of the proposed
rule:

(9) If amgjority of the members of the appropriate administrative rule review committee notify
the committee presiding officer that those members object to anotice of proposed rulemaking,
the committee shall notify the agency in writing that the committee objects to the proposal notice
and will address the objections at the next committee meeting. Following notice by the
committee to the agency, the proposal notice may not be adopted until publication of the last
issue of the register that is published before expiration of the 6-month period during which the
adoption notice must be published, unless prior to that time, the committee meets and does not
make the same objection. A copy of the committee's notification to the agency must be included
in the committee's records.

At its next meeting, the EAIC would like to hear from the Department and interested parties regarding
licensee assessments. The EAIC would a so appreciate a written explanation of the reasoning behind the
fee structure and how these fees may be commensurate with costs.

Thank you for your attention to this request for information. As you can see from 2-4-305(9), the EAIC
may decide that the objection is no longer necessary after it has held its February meeting.

Sincerely,

Sen. Vance, vice presiding officer
Cl0106 6015jwca.
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